
 

 

 
 

 

12th October 2022 

Year 5 Singing Lessons 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have organised for the children in Year 5 to take part in an exciting project which 

will allow them to participate in weekly, whole class singing lessons during the Autumn 

term as part of their music curriculum. 

The children will be taught by Mrs Pocock who also runs small group and individual 

recorder and piano lessons in our school.  

Learning to sing is an invaluable experience as it aids your child to listen and appreciate 

music, follow a conductor and provides them with an opportunity to sing as a whole class 

choir.  It will also help in developing key skills such as perseverance, self-discipline and 

self-confidence.  

In order for this exciting project to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £10.00 per child for the whole term’s lessons, which can be paid via 

Parent Pay.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Burke 

Music Lead 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


